
 

 
27 June 2013 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 
Hermes Airports would like to announce the departure of Mr Craig 

Richmond from the   post of Chief Executive Officer of the company, as 

of 1
st
 July 2013. 

 

Mr. Richmond has accepted an offer to take up the position of President 

and Chief Executive Officer of Vancouver Airport in his home country, 

Canada. 

 

The Chairman, Mr. Iacovos Iacovou, as well as the members of the Board 

of Directors of Hermes Airports, would like to express their sincere 

thanks to Mr. Richmond for his services to the two international airports 

of Cyprus and to wish him all the best in his future career.  

 

Mr. Wesley Porter, who is also a Canadian citizen, has been appointed as 

the new Chief Executive Officer of Hermes Airports. Mr. Porter has 

twenty years’ experience in the field of airport management and 

operations.   
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